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Mrs Bradley 
 
Outside of the 
classroom, I love 
spending time with my 
family going on new 
adventures - big or 
small! I love spending 
time exploring London 
and all the different 
museums and galleries 
on offer. My hobbies 
include reading, painting 
and drawing which I find 
an excellent way of 
unwinding- plus my 
children love joining in 
too. They are not so 
keen on tidying up 
afterwards! I have 
taught for many years, 
but prior to teaching, I 
worked in the city for a 
private bank, then for 
the V&A as an education 
activity assistant which 
led me into teacher 
training. 

Miss Hill 
 
Outside of school, I'm 
passionate about staying 
active! I love hitting the 
gym and going for runs. 
Recently, I challenged 
myself by completing a 
half marathon and 
taking part in a Hyrox 
event.  
When I'm not exercising, 
I love going on holiday. 
My absolute favourite 
trip has been visiting my 
brother in Australia - it's 
always an incredible 
adventure!  
In the classroom, English 
is the subject that really 
gets me excited, 
especially when it comes 
to teaching reading.  

Mr Aldridge 
 
Before teaching I was 
fortunate enough to 
travel to lots of exciting 
places, such as: China, 
USA, Japan, Germany, 
Singapore, Spain, 
Netherlands, France and 
Taiwan. 
I used to teach tennis 
and have been able to 
play on the famous 
Wimbledon grass courts 
(not in the actual 
tournament though)! 
I love all sorts of sports 
but my favourites are 
football, rugby union, 
tennis and cricket. 
Outside of school, I love 
spending time with my 
family. 
 

Mrs Marchant 
 
Outside of school, I like 
to keep fit and enjoy 
running. I am a member 
of a running club and 
over the years, have 
competed in a couple of 
half marathons. My goal 
is to one day complete a 
marathon! I also enjoy 
swimming and reading, 
and of course spending 
time with my family. I 
am married and have 
two teenage sons and a 
dog called Waffle. 
Before having children, I 
travelled a lot and spent 
time living in both Spain 
and Australia. I loved 
living abroad and would 
like to travel more in the 
future. I haven’t always 
been a teacher, but have 
always worked with 
children and young 
people. 

Welcome to Year 6! 

We're really looking forward to welcoming you in September and are excited about the 

year ahead. We'll be starting with our World Wars topic, which includes a visit to the Rural 

Life Museum. As part of this, we'll be reading a book called 'Letters from the Lighthouse'. If 

you can get a copy over the summer, it would be very helpful for our September start. 

As we mentioned before, we'll be giving out new leadership roles in the coming year. We're 

keen to work with each of you as you take on these important responsibilities. 

We hope you have a good rest during the holiday. We've included some wellbeing activities 

you might like to try if you want to.  

We're looking forward to seeing you in September for what we think will be an interesting 

and rewarding year. 

 


